
Delafield-Hartland 
Water Pollution Control Commission 

416 Butler Drive 

Delafield, Wisconsin 53018-1871 
 

Telephone: 262-646-4364 

Fax: 262-646-5187 
 

 

 

This letter is addressed to all New and Existing users of the Delafield-

Hartland Water Pollution Control Commission’s (“Delhart”) Wastewater 

Treatment Plant and Collection System.   

 

Take a look at the pictures below of the Mechanical Bar Screen located at 

the Delhart plant. The Mechanical Bar Screen is designed to try and remove 

debris in sewage.  The picture on the left is what the screen should look like, 

always nice and clean. The picture on the right is what it actually looks like 

because of the amount of rags, feminine products, and garbage people throw 

down the sewer, either by flushing it down the toilet or taking the traps out 

of their sink drains allowing it to enter the sewer system.    
 

                                    
 

Nobody wants to admit they are at fault, but in reality if you are putting 

anything but toilet paper or what comes out of your body naturally down the 

toilet, you are. Also, these facilities are owned by you the public, so please 

help protect your investment.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read and understand that we all need to pay 

attention to what is going down the sewer. Please contact me if you have any 

questions or comments.  

 

Scott Luczak 

General Manager 

sldelhart@centurytel.net 


